
 

February 10, 2012 

 

 

 

 

The Honorable Pete Brungardt, Chairperson 

Senate Committee on Federal and State Affairs 

Statehouse, Room 136-E 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Senator Brungardt: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for SB 387 by Senate Committee on Federal and State Affairs 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning SB 387 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 Under current law, the State Fire Marshal is required to have not less than five years’ 

experience in “fire safety inspection and investigation.”  SB 387 would change the definition to 

not less than five years’ experience in “safety inspection and investigation.”   

 

 The Office of the State Fire Marshal indicates enactment of SB 387 would have no fiscal 

effect on agency operations. 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 Steven J. Anderson, CPA, MBA 

 Director of the Budget 

 

cc: Becky Bahr, Fire Marshal’s Office 


